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From: TED EISLEBEN [mailto:beesign@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2010 4:05 PM 
To: mhardgrow@gmail.com; Pine, Shannon L. 
Cc: Baldwin, Mathew S.; St. Clair, Jo Anne; Bob Patterson 
Subject: Re: Far South Columbus AC Recommendations 
 
Shannon, 
We are sorry that communications have not been transmitted as of yet. We have been unable to contact Matt 
Baldwin, so I am returning a notice to you that the Far South Columbus Area Commission has reviewed and voted in 
favor of recommending the application numbers contained in this email elsewhere. This email should be taken as our 
official communication as such. 
We will strive to do better in the future. 
  
Sincerely, 
Ted Eisleben Co- Chair Zoning 
FSCAC 
614-449-3233 
614-296-5797 cell 

 
From: Mindi <mhardgrow@gmail.com> 
To: "Pine, Shannon L." <SPine@Columbus.gov> 
Cc: msbaldwin@columbus.gov; TED EISLEBEN <beesign@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tue, May 25, 2010 1:30:31 AM 
Subject: Re: Far South Columbus AC Recommendations 
 

Shannon, 

Thank you for the email. I have cc'd Matt Baldwin who composes these letters for us and also Ted Eisleben, our 

Zoning chair. I will follow up with them both on Tuesday. 

Thank you, 

Mindi  

 

From:    Pine, Shannon L.   
Sent:   Monday, May 24, 2010 1:12 PM 

To:     'contactfscac@gmail.com' 
Cc:     'mindi@childrensacademy.org' 
Subject: Far South Columbus AC Recommendations 
  
Hello, 
  
I am in need of four recommendations from your Area Commission.  They are for the following applications: 
  
CV10-004, 239 Dering Avenue 
Z10-002, 2372 South High Street 
Z10-008, 3201 South High Street 
Z09-040, 3408 South High Street 
  
The applicants have informed me that you have recommended approval on these applications.  Please forward the 
recommendations to me at your earliest convenience.  E-mail is fine.  Feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. 
  
Thank you, 

  
Shannon Pine 
City of Columbus Zoning Office 
Council Activities Section 
(614) 645-2208-phone; (614) 645-2463-fax 
spine@columbus.gov 
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